
 

Tuesday 2nd July 2019 

 
Dear All 
 
As you may remember, I informed you a while ago, that Sodexo will no longer be providing 
school meals for us, here at Stratford-sub-Castle Primary School.  Instead a company called 
H3CS are taking over the catering contract. They will start in September 2019.  
 
To help us with this change-over please do not pay for school meals via the Parentpay 
facility after Friday 19th July. We need to switch bank accounts etc. at the end of term! 
Therefore please use CASH to pay for any meals taken during the last week of term.  
 
In other words: Please do not pay for the meals to be taken on 22nd, 23rd,24th or 25th July 
ahead of time on Parentpay or build up credit for meals on the system as this may not get 
returned to you from Sodexo very easily! Pay for meals on these days by CASH!  
 
Parentpay will then resume, as normal, for school meals after the summer break.  
 
Please use Parentpay for anything else during the last week of term, just not meals!  
 
Thank you for your help with this matter. 

 

        Kindest regards 

        Kay Bridson 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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